429/441
Ontario Group AGM 2017
40 Moore Place
Barrie, Ontario L4N 6N8
705-737-1761

Dear Friend:

It is our pleasure to have our representative meet you and to request your support/assistance
for our upcoming Ontario Group Convention being held on the May 2017 Victoria Day weekend

in Orillia, Ontario.

Our two Wings, #429 (Georgina) and #441 (Huronia) are proud members of The Royal Canadian

Air Force Association.

The RCAFA is a national aerospace and community service organization with a membership
composed of Veterans, retirees, serving military members and others who honour the history
of the RCAF and aviation in Canada. Our mission is to advocate for a proficient and well
equipped Air Force and to support the Royal Canadian Air Cadets as well as other youth

oriented organizations.

Our Convention delegates will all receive a top quality magazine format information package on
registry. Local business support has been of great help in having our Association produce a top
notch keepsake and reference magazine and we would appreciate your participation. A
schedule of advertizing rates and contact information is attached for your convenience.

Thank you very much

Ted Russell, 429 Wing Robert Coxon, 441 Wing



